
From: Rebecca Keeling [mailto:rebecca.tcrp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 5:11 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: IOLTA Funding & TLGB 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to say that immense public good comes from IOLTA funding in the form of 
non-profit legal organizations providing no-fee services to indigent clients. My 
organization, The Texas Civil Rights Project, depends on this funding and the TLGB 
threatens our ability to continue doing that work on the scale that we have been able to do 
this in the past.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Keeling 
 


